
  
 
 
Date 
 
Mr. Charles J. Maikish  
President | CEO 
Toxin Protection Enterprises 
New York | Palm Beach  
 
Mr. XXXXXXX 
COO XXXXXX 
 
Subject: Protecting You, your Employees and Occupants from the Global Instability and Threats. 
 
Dear XXXXX, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to reach out to you about an important project I am involved with that helps 
shelter you and your employees and occupants from certain targeted events that the DHS, FBI, CIA, and NSA are 
pounding the drums over.  
 
With all the past and newly elevated Global Instability due to the current Mid-East wars, perceived involvement in the 
Ukraine War and certain other perceptions of the West by terrorist organizations elsewhere, the above 3-letter 
Federal Agencies feel that the US and other Western Countries have an Extremely High Risk of Attack. The 
forecasted targets are Commercial Office Space, Data Centers, Public Transit and Sport Events due to the high 
concentration of people and overall impact from the event.  
 
Many of the lower yield threats belong to the Lone Wolf Shooter where the use of guns will take place. Other higher 
yield measures discussed will be Improvised Explosive Devices (IED’s) but the most feared and deadly will be Toxic 
Industrial Chemicals, Chemical Weapon Agents, Biological, and Radiological. The yields of human life lost will be in 
the 1,000’s per targeted event. 
 
I have built a company and assembled some of the brightest minds in these fields and have spent the past 2-years 
grinding through the various technologies that detect and protect best against such events. Please view the following 
video link which will yield a real good understanding of the threat and what mitigation measures my company has 
ready to deploy today for the purpose of countering these threats. Here is the link that details the anti-terrorism 
technology and how it works: Threat Video 
 
After you have had a chance to view the video and assess how this type of event would affect your company, I would 
like to schedule a call or personally meeting to discuss how we can work together to mitigate these threats for you 
and your employees, occupants and customers.  
 
Thank you and be safe, 
 
Charles J. Maikish 
President | CEO 
Toxin Protection Enterprises 
charlie.m@toxinprotection.com  
C: 646.265.8343 

https://youtu.be/M-6jSISBfCY
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